Manzano QOil Corporation P.O. Box 2107
Roswell, New Mexico 88202-2107
(505) 623-1996

April 6, 1988
T
Bureau of Land Management P
Carisbad Resource Area Headquarters o
P.O. box 1778 - prane
Carlsbad, NM 88220 . &
Attention: Ms. Cecelia Johnson ‘ =
=% &3
Re: Clemmons Sunburst Federal No. 2 T oo
NM-60414

1980' FSL & FEL of Section 13,
T9S, R32E, Lea Co NM

Centlemen:

In answer to your letter of March 22, 1988 regarding
the captioned well, we have evaluated the possibility
of making a water disposal well out of this well and
decided it is uneconomical at this date. However, we
do plan to drill an offset well to this well to be spud
in late June. Therefore, we would appreciate your
approval to wait until the completion of this well to
determine if we should plug and abandon the Clemmons
Sunburst Federal No. 2 well.

Your approval would be appreciated. We appreicate
your continued cooperation with our company.

Sincerely

Jackie Midki

encl.
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